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July 30, 2001

John Sampson

35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

Dear John,

Thank you for your letter reporting reception of KTIC. From the information in your
letter it is very clear that you were, in fact, listening to our station. Thanks for reporting
it. We're glad to add you to the list that we have received from distant listeners.

Sincerely,

KTIC/KWPN

farlie Brogan
Station Manager
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